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September 22, 2019             903-575-7110 

“For I am persuaded, that neither death, nor life, nor angels, nor 

principalities, nor powers, nor things present, nor things to come, nor 

height, nor depth, nor any other creature, shall be able to separate us 

from the love of God, which is in Christ Jesus our Lord.”  Romans 

8:38, 39 

TODAY’S HYMNS 

No.  30 – Revive Us Again (Congregation standing)  

         Opening Prayer   

Announcements and Birthdays 

No.  50 – To God Be The Glory     

No.  61 – How Great Thou Art (Stand on the last verse) 

Offering  

 No. 137 – ‘Tis So Sweet To Trust In Jesus   

 Special   

Message from God’s Word 

No.  524 –  Just As I Am  (Congregation standing) 
 

WORDS FROM THE PASTOR 

   Today our church is scattered abroad.  Four of the Parrs are in 

Colorado and two in Oklahoma.  This afternoon most of the Thompson 

clan will be gathered in Smith County to commemorate a milestone in 

my mother’s life.  Bro. Cooper will be holding a service at 6pm at 

Pleasant Springs and those who are left in Titus County are invited to 

participate in that service. 

   Next Sunday night will be the 5th Sunday of the month and the time 

designated for our church to observe the Lord’s Supper.  I want to 

encourage everyone to make this service part of your next weekend 
plans.   

   Our revival service will begin the second Sunday in October.  Bro. 

Nathan Rogers, pastor of Longview Missionary Baptist Church will be 

our evangelist.  Pray for the evangelist.  Pray for revival to begin in 

you.  The dates are October 13-17 (Sunday - Thursday evenings) 

   The latest tropical storm has been very similar to Hurricane Harvey.  

We have seen or had direct contact with devastated folk in Vidor, 

Beaumont, and Houston.  May we hear their pleas. 

www.msmbc.org 

YOUTH MEETING REPORT 

Bethel Baptist Church hosted the youth meeting last Monday evening 

with wonderful singing, a challenging Bible Trivia game for the 

program and food in abundance.  Mt. Sylvia was represented with nine 

present.  Thank you to those of you who chose to participate.  Three 

churches participated with 26 present.  Liberty Hill will host the 

meeting in December.  A date will be announced later.    It was a 

blessing to see the young people at Bethel take charge.  Although small 

in number, God was honored and glorified in the training of these 

young people to take leadership in the future. 

 

ONES($) FOR JUAN 

If you are participating in the Ones for Juan project that Mt. Sylvia’s 

Ladies’ Auxiliary is promoting to contribute towards  raising a goal of 

$17,500 for Bro. Juan Gallegos who works in Del Rio, TX,  then, at 

this point of adding $1 a day to your water bottle, you have contributed 

$22.  If ten people are contributing, then Mt. Sylvia ladies have 

currently raised $220 If you have not done so yet, grab a water bottle, 

wrap one of the Ones for Juan flyers on the back table and begin saving 

your $1 bills.   The bottles will be turned in at  First Sunday Fellowship 

in October.   

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Sept. 25  – Midweek service to refresh spirits 

PRAYER LIST 

Our Military  Our Country  Our President  

Trey Parsons-Navy  Peyton Thrapp – Marine Dan Meler 

Dustin Livingston-Navy Carla Edwards Danny Edwards 

Sue Bramhall Larry & Sue Reese  Brandy Applegate 

Johnny Thompson Martha Lilly  Riley Johnson  

Jannie Thompson Willingham Family Steve Capps 

Kelly Walker Valerie Passman Alan Atkinson 

Souls to be Saved Our Pastor Sharon Ross(Johnson) 

   

   Prayer Focus:  REVIVAL WITH BRO. NATHAN ROGERS 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to  

Mount Sylvia  
Missionary Baptist Church 

Serving our community for 137 years 


